
FREDERICK CHAMBER OF COMMERCE 
Annual Teacher Appreciation Luncheon 

Tuesday, August 10, 2021 
11:30 am 

Great Plains Technology Center 
 
 
Every year, the Frederick Chamber of Commerce hosts a Teacher Luncheon as a thank 
you to all those who work for Frederick Public Schools, Great Plains Technology Center 
and CADC Head Start.  This is one way to give all in the education field the recognition 
they deserve.  Apart from parents, they are the main source of knowledge and values for 
our children.  With this in mind, we are once again asking if you would like to be a 
sponsor to support our educators in Frederick.  
 
Your contribution not only provides funds for a great meal, but it is also used toward the 
Chamber Buck giveaway, which in turn assists in boosting our local economy. After the 
crazy year or so that everyone has endured, it will be an even more exciting way to start 
the school year! Your business will be recognized on program at the luncheon.  Your 
donation will also be acknowledged in the local newspaper and Chamber social media. 
 
Please consider one of the following sponsorships and respond by August 4, 2021: 
⁭  Platinum Sponsor ($250)  
⁭  Gold Sponsor ($100)  
⁭  Silver Sponsor ($50)  
⁭  Bronze Sponsor ($25) 
⁭  Other _________ 
 
Please make check payable to:   
Frederick Chamber of Commerce 
100 S. Main 
Frederick, OK  73542 
You may also pay by credit card by visiting www.frederickokchamber.org/shop.html. 
 
Please know that all contributions you make will positively impact the school teachers, 
administrators and support staff as well as our community.  Thank you for your 
thoughtful consideration of our request. 
 
Jill Biggs & Dawn Mefford, Committee members 
Felisha Crawford, Executive Director 
Frederick Chamber of Commerce 
 
 

Last year you were a 
 

____Gold______ sponsor. 

http://www.frederickokchamber.org/shop.html

